

A Service of Northern California Public Broadcasting

Tricia Lee NOCALL, Northern California Association of Law Libraries

Dear Tricia:

Thank you for your help during the June KQED Television Fundraising Drive. With your help we raised a total of \$44,325 and took 366 donations in just a few hours! We are well on our way to making our goal of \$1,265,000.

Please pass along our gratitude to all who took part in this important event. Your generous contribution of time and service help us continue to provide our Bay Area audience with quality programming and the best Public Broadcasting has to offer.

I hope everyone had a good time on the pledge set and look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Julie Becker

Coordinator, Events & Volunteers